Little Bees Children Self Help Group
P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222
Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 

16th October 2013


FROM MACRINE AMOLO  
TO SPONSOR ROSA HJARTANDOTTIR

Dear Sponsor Rosa,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Receive warm greetings from your foster daughter Macrine!

Macrine is a jolly girl who always says my picture is in the office where my sponsor Rosa lifted me and carried me when I was only three years old. She is always proud, I have seen my sponsor and she knows me, and she laughs.

Macrine has been well in health and studying hard, she will join Class III next year. Macrine told me she would like to join Sega Boarding School when she will be in class four, if you would agree. I told her I will request your mum, she will respond to you. 

Macrine who is always happy says tell her to remember Christmas dinner is coming, please send me good sweet food and x-mas gifts like new clothes. I like that day to come, I will dance with my new dress. 

Thank you and may God bless you mightily.

Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.


